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WELCOME BACK 
We welcome back all students in Prep, Grade 1 and Grade 2 on Tuesday 26th May. We are very 

excited about seeing everyone again! Thanks to all the parents and caregivers who have done 

a fantastic job of implementing the curriculum at home and supporting the students. 

Monday 25th May is a Curriculum Day and no students will be required to attend school either 

onsite or remotely. 

A letter has been sent out on XUNO today that outlines details about the return to school. The 

main points to note are; 

*there will be no change to drop off and pick up time 

*only students in the school grounds unless absolutely necessary 

*all students need a drink bottle (as bubble taps are not to be used) 

*all  school supplies (iPads, whiteboards, toolkits, books), need to return with students 

*handwashing and sanitising is available in all areas of the school 

 

Students in Grades 3 to 6 will continue to participate in Remote Learning until Friday 5th June. 

Be Your Best 

CURIOSITY  INCLUSION  
OWNERSHIP    PASSION 

Happy Birthday 

MAY 

Jed Cardew (18th) 

Morgan Barnes (18th) 

Xanthe White (18th) 

Shamus O’Farrell (21st) 

Tom Connelly (21st) 

Mila Jary (23rd) 

Prep G 

Anthony Warne 
Prep M 

Lario-Milan Piscioneri 

Zoe Lee 
1T 

Bryce Siemsen 
1M 

Jaxon Briggs-Telford 
1C 

Ricky Caristo 
2W 

Isabella Manna 
2R 

Annabel Wallace 

2B 

Ivanna Pardo 
3V  

James Kennedy 

Jeffrey Katoa 
3M 

Elsie Madden 
4R 

Mackenzie Smith 
4C 

Tyler Sleep 
5A 

Harper Black 
5R 

Jordan Szeto 

6S 

Harper Milsom 
6H 

Sam Tassone 
Art 

Trisha Lanigan 
PE 

Giovanni Daniele 
Music 

Meg Knight 

 

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 


